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Porzio Governmental Affairs Client Mentioned 
in Star-Ledger Article

March 17, 2014

Porzio Governmental Affairs (PGA) client, The National Council of Pork Producers, is mentioned in the Star-Ledger article 
"Christie holds tame Sayreville town hall, talks pot and animal rights" by Jenna Portnoy. In the article, Gov. Chris Christie 
addresses his veto of a bill to ban common housing for pregnant pigs, stating "the farmers made a more persuasive 
argument."

PGA, the lobbying subsidiary of Porzio, Bromberg and Newman, advises healthcare organizations, insurance companies, 
financial institutions, and trade associations on legislative and regulatory developments that could potentially impact their 
business. Learn More

Read the full article at NJ.com.

http://porziogovaffairs.com/index.php
http://www.nj.com/politics/index.ssf/2014/04/christie_town_hall_sayreville.html

